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Christmas Serenades

Shortly before Christmas break, the chapter participated in the
University’s annual Greek Life Christmas Serenades! Our brothers
traveled to all three sorority houses and serenaded the women of PSU
Greek Life with traditional Christmas Carols and other festive songs.
At each house, the men sang first and were then sang back to. The
chapter loved the opportunity to connect with each sorority and
spread some Holiday Cheer.

Top GPA Among Campus Fraternities!

Our undergraduate brothers are proud to announce that they
finished the Fall semester with the highest average GPA among all
fraternities on campus! This accomplishment is of prideful note, as
the chapter achieved this GPA at the same time as winning
Homecoming, consisting of victories in Yell Like Hell, the Parade
Float Competition, and Raft Races. The chapter is excited to see
their hard work pay off and looks forward to maintain its position in
the Spring semester.
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Incoming Executive Board

The Zeta lota Chapter has finished electing the
next executive board of undergraduate leaders that
will lead our chapter in the coming year. The new
executive board are as follows:
Consul: Brody Littrell (Sophomore)
Pro Consul: Collin Rule (Sophomore)
Annotator: Taylor Paulus (Freshman)
Magister: Jake Samyn (Junior)
Quaestor: Owen Mall (Sophomore)
Risk Management: Turner Voight (Freshman)
Rush Chairman: Noah Yeakey (Freshman)
Kustos: Charlie Hutson
The active chapter has the utmost confidence in
these newly elected officers and looks forward to
seeing how their leadership will impact the
chapter’s success and its presence on campus. The
new executive board will take begin their terms

following the return from spring break (March 17th).

Province Workshop

This past weekend, active brothers of our current
and upcoming executive board traveled to
Manhattan, KS for the Kansas/Nebraska Province
Workshop. This was a significant event, as one of
similar design hasn’t been held in over 5 years.
While there, they underwent Mission 365 Training,
a program aimed at improving and developing
recruitment and retention practices. Our brothers
were joined by officers from the University of
Nebraska Lincoln, Kansas State University and Fort
Hays State University. In addition to Mission 365
training, informative conversations were held to
discuss common issues and factors that our
chapters face. The chapter is very appreciative of
Grand Praetor Patrick Lingg for organizing this
event and looks forward to more to come!
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Sweetheart Ball!

This past weekend, the active chapter held its annual Sweetheart
Ball in celebration of our awesome sweetheart, Jessica Jones.
Jess, a Senior, is an active member of the Sigma Sigma Sigma
Sorority here at PSU. The night was full of fun, consisting of
gifts, games and of course the serenading of her to our
Sweetheart of Sigma Chi song. The chapter is extremely grateful
to Jess, as she has been a vital and bright addition to the
chapter in her time as sweetheart. Her contributions and
positive energy has been a large part of our activities and the
chapter could not have been successful without her! Once
again, the chapter wants to express gratitude to alumni John
Kutz for provided a space to hold the celebration at.

New Intitiates!

The active chapter had the pleasure of initiating four excellent
young men as the Spring 24’ Pledge Class of the Zeta lota Chapter.
The names of these men are (from left to right):

Gavin Caldwell (Freshman)
Hayden LeMasters (Freshman)
Gavin Vanglider (Sophomore)

Tommy Williams (Freshman)

The brothers are very excited to have these men joining our order

and have very high expectations for them as they grow and

contribute to our chapter!
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Looking Forward

The next few months are sure to be busy for
our undergraduate brothers, as they have
many events and activities planned ahead.
The Chapter has set its Derby Days Schedule
for April 6th through the 13th, which will
include an awesome schedule of philanthropy
events such as a Sand Volleyball Tournament,
Powderpuff Football with the campus
sororities, a haircut and body waxing event

and a Community Car Show. Other notable
events this semester include Mom’s Day on
April 20th and our Spring Lake Formal April
26th-28th.

If any alumni are interested in supporting our activities or contributing to our Derby Days
Campaign please contact our Consul Jayke Welcher (816)728-1551 or Philanthropy Chairman Jake
Samyn (913)633-7789.
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